
                                       

   
 

 

       JOHN 3: 16-17 

16 For God so loved the world that he gave his one and only 

Son, that whoever believes in him shall not perish but have 

eternal life.  

17 For God did not send his Son into the world to condemn the 

world, but to save the world through him. 
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                                This Week at Seacliff   
TakeUs2                                            Tonight 6.30pm 30h May 
Yarn Sisters                                      10am Thursday 3rd June 

                                     What’s News                                                 
A BIG Thankyou 
There have been many expressions of appreciation for all the 
work that went in to making the Centenary Weekend the success 
it was. I would simply like to add mine. There was a tremendous 
amount of work done by many people and it resulted in a 
wonderful weekend of celebration and thanksgiving.  
                                                                              Gary Stuckey 
Discovering Meditation 
The Discovering Meditation program begins this week. Details of 
the program can be found in past Newsletters and in the latest 
edition of Outlook. If you would like to attend and have net yet 
done so please let me (Gary) know ASAP of your intention to be 
a part of it. (I have material to hand out and I just want to know 
how many copies to have.) 
I have been meditating for over 30 and can attest to its benefits 
for our overall well-being- body, mind and spirit.  
                                                                              Gary Stuckey  
Centenary celebrations 
A huge thank you to everybody involved in preparing, leading and 
helping with last weekend's events. Mention was made on 
Sunday of the planning committee, but we should also remember 
the small army of people who delivered our lunch from kitchen to 
table, Arthur for the PA and video services, the many who helped 
clear things away at the end so that the hall was ready for use by 
our tenants, and the team who provided PA, music and welcome 
in the morning. 
We have had a number of expressions of gratitude from invited 
guests, who were delighted to be able to catch up with old 
friends, swap stories and see how Seacliff continues to grow and 
develop. Oh - and discover unknown shared family ancestry. Yes, 
we had our own "That's Adelaide for you" moment!! 
Thanks again to everyone.                                                 Max. 

                               



 
 
Take Us 2 - Tonight -  30 May 
Come with Alan and Flora Botting as they explore England, 
Wales and Scotland by motor home. See the beautiful autumn 
leaves of The Scottish Highlands, The Lakes District and The 
Brecon Beacons, London, Oxford, Windsor, York, Edinburgh, 
Aberdeen. A 6.30pm start with a light dinner provided.     Alan  
 
Centenary Publications 
Just a reminder please that today is the deadline for: 

1.       Any corrections to draft ‘Stories’ that I have given you 
or possibly new ‘Stories’ for the Book that you have 
mentioned to me.  

2.       Any further orders/payments for the Book and/or USB. 
Yellow forms will be on the tables. 

Expected publication and distribution will be late-June. 
                                                                             David (Editor) 
Disaster and Recovery Ministries Training Days 
On Tuesday 22nd and Wednesday 23rd June Seacliff Uniting 
Church congregation are hosting training sessions arranged by 
the Disaster and Recovery Ministries who train and coordinate 
teams of people to provide pastoral and spiritual support to 
disaster-affected people.                                                                                           
Volunteers are required to provide refreshments, including a light 
luncheon, for participants involved in the training sessions. If you 
can support or help with the catering on these 2 training days 
please contact Annette (0438664100) 
 



Cogs n’ Coffee  
Wednesday ride covered some new trails and also a different 
coffee shop opposite the Woodville Park train station.  
Cogs n Coffee will do the Pt. Elliot to Bluff ride on the 9th June 
with lunch at the Boulavard cafe. Welcome to Gary Matiner who 
joined us for his first ride. 
Next weeks ride, meet at the Warradale Shops at 8.30am.   
                                                                                           Brian 
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Worship Leader for Today: Rev Jim Winn                    
Lectionary for Today: 30 May 2021: Is 6: 1 - 8; Ps 29;      
Rom 8: 12 - 17;  Jn 3: 1 - 17.                                                                    
Reminder for Stewards:  6 June 2021                                     
Pauline Galliford   Richard Lane    

 

 

                              

 

 

 

                                       

Church Office Information 
Open Thursday and Friday  

9.30am – 12.30pm 

 8296 1517 

                            Email: office@seacliffuc.org 
                          Website:  www.seacliffuc.net 

Items for the Newsletter 

Please email items to 

newsletter@seacliffuc.org 

by 5pm on Wednesdays.   If 
you do not have access to 
email, please phone or call in 
at the church office and it will 
be forwarded for you.  

 

Our Minister is Rev. Gary 
Stuckey. 
Contact :   

Mobile : 0488 017 187,      

Home phone : 8270.2862  
email :  
minister@seacliffuc.org 
 

 

 

Welcome to our Church.  
Things you need to know, especially if you are a visitor.                      
Fire exits are marked. Please take note. In the case of an 
emergency evacuation please gather on the Western Lawns 
under the Pine Tree. St John First Aid Kit - on top of the 
pigeon holes up from the ramp. Toilets are available through 
the door front right of the Worship Area or out through the 
turn around point on the ramp. Morning tea is held after the 
service – we hope you will join with us.  According to our 
Covid plan, please note the seating arrangements within the 
building for your safety. 
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